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I	live	in	suburban	Sydney	and	am	about	to	invest	in	a	rooftop	solar	power	
system.	My	intention	is	to	help	the	environment,	reduce	my	footprint	and	clean	
up	the	atmosphere	to	make	this	city	healthier	and	more	liveable	for	all.	I	am	
willing	to	make	this	personal	investment	as	I	know	it	is	for	my	own	and	the	
greater	good.	As	such	I	would	appreciate	you	hearing	my	points	contained	in	this	
submission:	
	
Firstly,	I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar;	
I	also	believe	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity.	Furthermore,	the	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	
it	should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
Ultimately	the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	
	
I	look	forward	to	a	fair	deal	for	all	solar	investors	no	matter	how	small.	
	
Hal	Epstein		
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